
216/2017 Edcgov.us Mail - Fwd: The Reverie Retreat Project 

Charlene Tim <charlene.tim@edcgov.us> 

Fwd: The Reverie Retreat Project 

Planning Unknown <planning@edcgov.us> 
To: Charlene Tim <charlene.tim@edcgov.us> 

Fri, Feb 3, 2017 at 1:50PM 

Please see public comment email. 

----- Forwarded message ---
From: Guy Nixon <redcom4440@gmail.com> 
Date: Fri, Feb 3, 2017 at 12:25 PM 
Subject: Re: The Reverie Retreat Project 
To: planning@edcgov.us 

On Thu, Feb 2, 2017 at 4:13PM, Guy Nixon <redcom4440@gmail.com> wrote: 
To whom it may concern, My family and I think that the proposed Reverie Retreat will be a valuable asset to our 

community. We are the closest neighbor to the proposed project and have worked with the Owners on many issues 
like fire hazard removal and have found them to be both helpful and gracious. The owners of the property have been 
extremely considerate of us and our other neighbors, they have stepped up on notable occasions for the safety and 
security of our neighborhood and are valued members of our community. 

We believe they will be just as considerate and helpful to us and the other neighbors with this project. 

Sincerely, Guy Nixon 

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=2&ik=b8659658af&view=pt&search=inbox&msg=15a05f4e7f153256&siml=15a05f4e7f153256 1/1 

17-0119 Public Comment 
PC Rcvd 02-03-17




